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Hello Volunteer Community! This month we are 

highlighting two special opportunities with the city 

Youth and Education Office and Library 

Department. As always thank you for volunteering 

and creating a positive impact in your 

communities.  
 

 

City of Phoenix Youth and Education: Tutors Needed 

Read on Phoenix/AARP Experience Corps Phoenix - The City of Phoenix, in partnership with 

the AARP Foundation is recruiting volunteers 50 

years and above to support a tutoring program 

designed to improve reading fluency skills for 

Phoenix elementary school students. Volunteer 

Literacy Tutors meet weekly with their assigned 

students within nine partnering Phoenix school 

districts. If you enjoy working and inspiring our 

youth - this opportunity is for you!  

For more information, please contact Yvonne Pastor 

at (602) 256-4388 or yvonne.pastor@phoenix.gov or 

visit our website at: 

https://www.phoenix.gov/education/experience 

 

 

 

https://www.phoenix.gov/education/experience


City of Phoenix Library Department: Computer Aide 

Phoenix Public Library is seeking a Computer 

Aide to assist community members using 

Library computers, printers, copiers, scanners 

and fax machines. Computer Aides should have 

a background and interest in working with 

computers, both hardware and software. They 

will also assist the public in signing on to 

public computers as well as accessing Wi-Fi on 

their personal computers, tablets and other 

electronic devices. 

For more information contact Alex Cybulski at alex.cybulski@phoenix.gov  

Or check out the volunteer page. 

 

Census Volunteer: Opportunity  

The City of Phoenix Census education 

and outreach campaign aimed at 

reaching over 1.6 million individuals 

who reside in Phoenix. To support van 

resources, the City of Phoenix is 

looking for volunteers to assist with 

outreach. Event outreach will garner 

volunteers the opportunity to talk 

with the public on the importance and 

impact of the census. Individuals will 

have a tablet resource to help answer questions and guide the public to the regional census 

website. When the time comes, March 2020, volunteers will be able to assist the public with 

navigating to the census link to complete their census form. Volunteers will undergo a training 

to prepare them with an overview of census operations, timeline and reporting process. If 

interested in this volunteer opportunity, please contact Michelle Litwin at 

michelle.litwin@phoenix.gov or by phone at 602.495.0313 
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City of Phoenix Second Annual Meal Pack for 911: Volunteers Needed 

Seeking Volunteers and Support for the Second 

Annual Meal Pack for 9/11 Day. 

Help pack 300,000 meals in remembrance of the 

victims of and responders to the 9/11 attacks on 

America. 9/11 Day, in partnership with HandsOn 

Greater Phoenix and the National September 11th 

Memorial and Museum, invites you to participate 

in the second annual Arizona Meal Pack for 9/11 

Day.  The meals will be distributed by St. Mary’s 

Food Bank.  Wednesday, Sept. 11 at the Phoenix 

Convention Center.  Shifts from 9-11 a.m., 11 a.m. 

– 1 p.m. and 6-8 p.m. For information, contact 

ryan.walls@911day.org.  Other participating cities 

include Atlanta, Chicago, Dallas, Los Angeles, New York, San Francisco and St. Louis. 
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